
 

 

 

 

 

Pattingham Sixes Girls November 2021 

 

 
 

This week our FANTASTIC girls represented Birches at the first ever Girls Football 

Tournament. It was such a momentous occasion both for school and for football -for girls 

to participate and engage equally with boys. 

 

The girls represented the school so well and were absolutely a credit to Birches, their 

families and most of all themselves! They displayed such sportsmanship and 

demonstrated our Birches values on and off the pitch. 

 

Our girl team is formed mainly of Y3 girls, so they did incredibly well against the other 

schools who were predominately Y4 players. What SUPERSTARS they are! 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 



Pattingham Sixes Boys November 2021 

 

In addition to the girls playing our Y3/4 Boys also came along to represent Birches in the 

football tournament. 

Again, like the girls they played with such determination, energy and great spirit. Their 

team playing and skills were fabulous to see…not to mention their little characters shining 

on the pitch!! They were AMAZING. 

 

Thank you both boys and girls for being such a fantastic representation, I am a very proud 

Headteacher, manners, enthusiasm and team spirit are all fabulous attributes to see! 

 

This would not have been possible without parents transporting our children and I am truly 

grateful for the support you have given to enable this to happen. 

 

Finally…what can I say other than a HUGE thank you to Mrs Burkitt, Mrs Lawley and Miss 

Lawley who have trained the teams after school and lunchtimes. It was very evident that 

the children have learnt so much in their sessions but showed a great love and enthusiasm 

for the sport!  

 

Miss Varricchione. 


